
TRANSCRIPT OF PHONE MESSAGE SENT ON 7/24/2023 

THE BEGINNING OF ANOTHER SCHOOL YEAR IS FAST APPROACHING AND THE FIRST DAY OF 

SCHOOL IS FRIDAY, AUGUST 11TH . 

OUR TEACHERS ARE HARD AT WORK PREPARING FOR ANOTHER GREAT YEAR AND WE ARE IN 

THE PROCESS OF FINALIZING OUR STUDENT SCHEDULES. 

I’M CALLING TODAY TO INFORM YOU THAT OUR ANNUAL LOMS ORIENTATION WILL BE HELD 

ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 8TH. 

5TH GRADE ORIENTATION WILL BEGIN AT 9AM AND 6TH GRADE AT 12:30.  

WE DO REQUIRE PARENTS TO ATTEND ORIENTATION WITH THEIR CHILD, BUT BECAUSE OF 

SPACE WE ASK THAT YOU LIMIT THE NUMBER OF PEOPLE ATTENDING ORIENTATION IN YOUR 

FAMILY TO 3 COUNTING YOUR STUDENT. 

PLEASE REPORT TO THE GYM AT THE START TIME WHERE WE WILL HAVE A BRIEF GENERAL 

ASSEMBLY AND THEN WE WILL DIRECT YOU ON WHERE TO GO. YOU WILL PICK UP YOUR 

CHILD’S SCHEDULE, MEET THE TEACHERS, PICK UP PRE ORDERED SPIRIT SHIRTS, SUPPLIES, PE 

UNIFORMS, AND FAMILIARIZE YOURSELF WITH OUR CAMPUS. WE WILL NOT BE TAKING 

PICTURES SO STUDENTS ARE NOT REQUIRED TO WEAR UNIFORMS. 

PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE, LOMEAGLES.ORG, CLICK ON THE “PARENT CORNER” TAB, AND 

LOOK THROUGH OUR STUDENT HANDBOOK, CAR RIDER PROCEDURES, AND PAY FEES ONLINE. 

ALL PARENTS OF STUDENTS RETURNING TO LOMS OR WHO ARE COMING FROM ONE OF THE 3 

LO ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS WERE EMAILED A “RETURNING STUDENT” REGISTRATION LINK. THIS 

UPDATES ALL DEMOGRAPHIC INFORMATION FOR YOUR CHILD AND ALLOWS US TO HAVE THE 

MOST UP TO DATE CONTACT INFORMATION, ADDRESSES, AND GIVES YOU THE ABILITY TO FILL 

OUT ALL THE BEGINNING OF THE YEAR FORMS THAT WE REQUIRE.  PLEASE MAKE SURE TO 

COMPLETE THIS ONLINE BEFORE SCHOOL STARTS. 

IF YOU DID NOT RECEIVE AN EMAIL, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL AT 225-664-3211 AND 

PROVIDE US WITH A VALID EMAIL ADDRESS AND WE WILL RESEND THAT LINK TO YOU. 

I UNDERSTAND THAT THIS IS A LOT OF INFORMATION SO PLEASE CHECK OUR FACEBOOK PAGE 

OR WEBSITE FOR A TRANSCRIPT OF THIS MESSAGE. 

THANK YOU 

 

 


